
Report of the Regulatory and Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

5. REPORT FROM THE CHAIR OF THE ALCOHOL POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 
 
 Councillor David Cox gave a brief update on consultation undertaken to date by the Alcohol Policy 

Subcommittee on Ilam liquor issues.  The Subcommittee had met with representatives of: 
 
 ● The Police, 
 ● The University of Canterbury Students’ Association, 
 ● The University, 
 ● The Community Board and local Councillors, 
 ● The Ilam/Upper Riccarton Residents’ Association, 
 ● Neighbourhood Support, 
 ● Ilam Neighbourhood Watch, 
 ● Riccarton Community Watch, and 
 ● The District Licensing Agency. 
 
 The Subcommittee had also met with Sale of Liquor Inspectors, a local resident and student and 

Juliana Venning.  The Subcommittee planned to undertake site visits to a number of licensed venues 
in the Ilam area. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the information be received. 
 
 (Note:  Councillor Megan Evans retired from the discussion and voting on this clause.) 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


